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PARTNERS IN RESEARCH

The NI Cancer Research Consumer Forum 
welcomes you to a free Public Information Evening

Hear about what’s new in 
Breast and Ovarian Cancer Research 

and its impact on cancer treatment and care

The event will be held:

Wednesday 13 April 2016, 7pm-9pm

The Centre for Cancer Research and Cell Biology
Queen’s University Belfast, Belfast City Hospital site 

There will also be information stands during a refreshment break 
and an opportunity for questions to experts in the field 

If you want to find out more, or wish to register your interest, 
please contact Ruth Boyd at the NI Cancer Trials Network at Belfast City Hospital:

Tel: 028 9063 8468 or e-mail nictn@belfasttrust.hscni.net

Look forward to seeing you!  


